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In the spirit of appreciation and the opening of our
New Village Hall, we’re going to put forth an effort
to have our first senior prom in the month of
October and first Christmas party at the new
location. I’m working hard to make sure that these
events take place. 

This winter you’ll also see an improvement of our
sidewalk reconstruction process. We have
purchased a new piece of equipment to enable us
to perform that service. This will hopefully minimize
and eliminate the need for our children to walk in
the street when catching the bus or walking to and
from school. 

I will end by saying how proud I am to have served
as your Mayor for the past 20 years and even more
excited to witness our transformation. The Village
continually receives compliments and recognition
from other leaders, across Cuyahoga County, of
how proud they are of the progress that we’ve
made. Together we stand, divided and we fall. Let’s
continue to support our administration for the
history that we are making together. 

Thank you for your support 

Mayor David Smith

I was overjoyed by the appreciation that was shown
to our administration for the community block
grant. Thank you for the cards, phone calls, and the
show of appreciation. We are proud to have the
opportunity to give back to those who qualify to
receive home-improvement assistance and to see
lifelong projects completed. Our intentions are to
follow up with the same program next year,
allowing the families that did not get the
opportunity this year to reapply. 

I want to thank everyone who came to our Resident
Appreciation Day at the Randall Park Apartments.
We look forward to having this event again next
year. In addition, I am excited to announce that we
will are having a ribbon-cutting ceremony for our
new Village Hall in the month of October. As you
can see from the outside, the project will be
completed soon. I’m asking all residents to please
join us for this historical moment in time. I will be
sending out an official notice to confirm the date
and time of this monumental occasion. There will
be a short presentation, food, live music and fun 
for all. 

As we prepare for the changing of seasons, we will
begin receiving bids for our snow removal services
for the winter. We are looking for better service
than we’ve experienced in the past. It is my
commitment to ensure that the snow removal
service improves. We are also in the process of
having all of the tree stumps and dead trees that
are on the tree lawns removed in anticipation and
preparation of our tree grant. The grant will be
applied for and commenced in Spring of 2024. 

MESSAGE FROM MAYOR SMITH
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CEREMONY
Ribbon Cutting

JOIN US FOR THE GRAND REVEAL OF OUR
NEW VILLAGE HALL

YOU'RE INVITED TO OUR

4610 NORTHFIELD RD

12-3 PM | SAT 10.14.23
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Come enjoy food, live music and an
official tour of the facility
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2023 Civic Center
event calendar

- Chair Yoga 
3:15 - 4:15 PM

- Women's
Group

 6:30 PM

- Chair Yoga 
3:15 - 4:15 PM

- Women's
Group

 6:30 PM

- Chess w/ Mr.
Stroud
11 AM

- Chair Yoga 
3:15 - 4:15 PM

- Women's Group
    6:30 PM

- Bingo
   1:30 PM

- Senior Prom
5-9:30 PM

- Senior
Meeting
12-3 PM

- Chair Yoga
   3:15 - 4:15 PM

- Chair Yoga
3:15 - 4:15 PM

- AA Meeting
7 PM

- AA Meeting
7 PM

- AA Meeting
7 PMCLOSED

- Chair Yoga
3:15 - 4:15 PM

To RSVP for events please call 216-510-0002
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4750 Northfield Rd
North Randall, OH 44128

54 6321

- Chair Yoga
   3:15 - 4:15 PM

- Bingo
1:30 PM

- Chair Yoga 
3:15 - 4:15 PM

- Women's
Group

 6:30 PM

- AA Meeting
7 PM

- New Village
Hall Ribbon

Cutting
10 AM-3 PM

- Bingo
1:30 PM
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AppreciationAppreciation

Day 2023Day 2023
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N E W  E Q U I P M E N T  

F A L L  L E A F  C O L L E C T I O N

The Village recently purchased
new equipment to help improve
snow removal (see photos to
the right).

D I S P O S A L  I N F O R M A T I O N

R I C H A R D  S O K O L O W S K I ,  S E R V I C E  D I R E C T O R

SERVICE
DEPARTMENT

Old cans of paint, pesticides, & other
hazardous household chemicals, phone
books & computer equipment may also be
placed out for collection.
NO LATEX PAINT. To dispose of it, just open
the lid to let the paint dry out and become a
solid. Then put it out with your regular trash.

Please place all disposables in an orderly fashion
on tree lawn.

The North Randall Service Department will begin
its FALL PROGRAM in MID-OCTOBER. Rake leaves
onto your tree lawn and remove branches,
twigs, rocks and other debris. Piles that contain
items other than leaves WILL NOT be picked up.
If you have branches or brush, you may tie them
into small bundles no more than 4-feet long. Do
not place leaves in the roadway. The Service
Department will make recurring trips around
the Village until the weather becomes
inclement. 
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H E R E  A R E  S O M E  I M P O R T N A T  T H I N G S
Y O U  S H O U L D  R E M E M B E R :

Clean the gutters after all the leaves have
fallen
Remove any overhanging tree branches that
could damage the roof shingles
Have your furnace cleaned and serviced
Have your clothes dryer vent system cleaned
of flammable lint accumulation
Have your roof checked for missing shingles,
loose flashing, etc.
Check the batteries in all smoke detectors
and carbon monoxide detectors. THEY SAVE
LIVES
REMEMBER- make sure any contractors you
have doing work get the necessary permits
from our building department. Ask to see the
permit, and feel free to call me on my cell
phone ( 216-244-4274 ) to verify that they are
in compliance with Village Ordinances.

**Don’t use rock salt on any concrete or
masonry areas. Use CALCIUM CHLORIDE pellets

or flakes for ice removal **

1.

2.

3.
4.

5.

6.

7.

C H A R L E S  H O R V A T H ,  B U I L D I N G  C O M M I S S I O N E R

BUILDING
DEPARTMENT
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I T  I S  T I M E  T O  S T A R T  T H I N K I N G
A B O U T  T A K I N G  C A R E  O F  Y O U R
H O U S E  F O R  T H E  W I N T E R .
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NEW TRAFFIC UNIT

Hello. My name is Antonio F. Stitt. I am the Acting
Chief of Police for our community. As I’m sure
you are well aware, the community is growing. As
we grow, the influx of people traveling and
moving about throughout our community is also
growing. With that, comes a need for
adjustments in how we police. We are creating a
“Traffic Unit”. This unit will focus on traffic
enforcement only. As it stands, officers
periodically enforce traffic laws during their shift. 

Going forward, shift-officers will not focus on
traffic enforcement. Instead, they’ll focus more
on foot patrols, building checks, more direct
interaction with residence and patrons that
reside and interact in our community. The traffic
unit will operate during designated high traffic
locations and times. It will not operate daily. It will
operate systematically unsystematic. 

COMMUNITY FIRST

Furthermore, policing trends suggest we change
our policing style from focusing largely on
addressing the criminal element, to focusing (Not
All) but, more on the “Community First” style of
policing. Focusing more on relationship building
with people and learning how we can better
serve the people in our community. To assist in
initiating this new concept, my administration will
be adjusting our operational standards to
support the “Community First” narrative. Also,
we’ll initiate focused conversation geared towards
positively impacting officer mind-set and attitude.

POLICE
DEPARTMENT

Acting Police Chief, Antonio Stitt 
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NORTH RANDALL

FIRE DEPARTMENT

M A R S H A L L  S H O R T S ,  F I R E  C H I E F

We are preparing for more
events such as Thistledown
Family Days September 23rd,
Village Hall Grand Opening,
and the Second Annual
Thistledown Mud Run on
October 15th.

Over the past few months, the
North Randall Fire
Department has participated
in multiple Public Relations
events including YMCA
Family Days in Warrensville
Heights and the Unity Fest in
North Randall.

COMMUNITY
OUTREACH

All proceeds from the Mud Run
event go to the fire department to
purchase fire equipment. Thank
you Jack Thistledown!!!

As always, thank you to Village
Council and Mayor Smith for their
continued support as we continue
to deliver the best possible EMS
and Fire Suppression Services
available.
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The Village of North Randall Fire Department 
has partnered with the American Red Cross to provide

smoke detectors to Village residents. 
Any resident that does not have a working smoke detector

in their home may apply.
  

To apply contact the American Red Cross Smoke Detector
Hot-line at (216) 361-5535. Provide the requested

information.
 

 Once your information has been processed, the smoke
detector(s) will be delivered to the North Randall Fire

Department. 
A representative from the FD will contact you to arrange a
time for the FD to come out and install your detector(s). 

 
 All smoke detectors must be installed by NRFD personnel. 

NO EXCEPTIONS!
   

If you presently have a working smoke detector, please 
DO NOT order new ones. Due to recent supply issues,

supplies are limited.

Thank You

NOTICE:
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Connect with

Council President

Woodrow Marcus
(216) 475-9590

marcusw@northrandall.org

COUNCIL

Councilman

Richard Epley
(216) 662-3225

epleyr@northrandall.org

Councilwoman

Lynn Gandy
(216) 214-6296

gandyl@northrandall.org

Councilwoman

Iris Chears
(216) 663-8367

chearsi@northrandall.org

Councilwoman

Sheila Sanders
(216) 789-8838

sanderss@northrandall.org
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Councilman

Jesse Ruffin
(216) 662-0430

ruffinj@northrandall.org
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BREAST
CANCER

OCTOBER IS

AWARENESS MONTH
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 WE     
THE VILLAGE

Follow us on all social media platforms!

@VillageofNorthRandall @village_nr

www.northrandall.com


